
3. Communication received from Jon O'Connor regarding his resignation from the
Uptown Corridor Improvement Authority and the Uptown Business Improvement
District.



 Item Number: 3

Prepared by Rebecca Bosker, Administrative Analyst I
Tracking Number:  

DATE: June 10, 2025

TO: Mark Washington, City Manager

COMMITTEE: City Commission Meeting
LIAISON: N/A

FROM: Rebecca Bosker, Administrative Analyst I
City Clerk's Office

SUBJECT: Communication received from Jon O'Connor regarding his 
resignation from the Uptown Corridor Improvement Authority and 
the Uptown Business Improvement District. 

Communication received from Jon O'Connor regarding his resignation from the Uptown 
Corridor Improvement Authority and the Uptown Business Improvement District. 



From: Jon O'Connor  
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2025 3:03 PM 
To: Hondorp, Joel <jhondorp@grand-rapids.mi.us> 
Subject: Uptown Resignation 

 

[Stop. Think. Read. This is an external email. Please use caution when clicking on the 
links and opening attachments in unsolicited email.] 

Dear Clerk Hondorp, 

 

Please consider this email as my resignation from both the Uptown CIA and Uptown BID. I 
have appreciated the opportunity to serve on these City of Grand Rapids boards however 
given my other appointed  commitments to both the Westside CIA and ADU Taskforce my 
current schedule does not allot me the necessary time to continue on serving Uptown.  

 

I know Uptown is in good hands with other strong board members and outstanding 
professional staff.  

 

Sincerely  

 

Jon 
 
 

Jon O'Connor 
Co-Founder/COO 
Long Road Distillers 
537 Leonard St NW 
Grand Rapids, MI 49504 
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